
 

13th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our geography topic this term is “under and over the sea,” and to support our learning in 
this topic I have booked a trip for Class R to Seaham Harbour on Tuesday 9th of July.   

We will travel to Seaham by bus at 9:30am and we will arrive back at school in time for 

home time. 

 

Whilst there, the children will visit the Lifeboat Centre to learn about water safety, and we 

will also have Chris from Sc.Out.Ed with us to deliver some beach school activities.  

The trip will end with a visit to the ice cream parlour, where everyone will get an ice cream 

or ice lolly.   

 

Children are to wear their own clothes; shorts, leggings + t-shirt, together with their school 

jumper/cardigan and trainers.  Please provide a pair of wellies/change of shoes and a sun 

hat for your child and apply sun cream. 

 

For this excursion, a voluntary contribution of £8 is requested toward the cost of the trip. 

Please send your donations via Parent Pay. If you have any problems with the payment, 

please contact the school office to speak with Mrs Ashton in confidence. 

 

As the children are entitled to free school meals, they will be provided with a school packed 

lunch and drink for this day.  

 

Thank you once again for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Wetherell  

Class Teacher 
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